
Cultural Services 
 
The budget proposals have been subject to a high level, whole population 
assessment of impacts. 
 
A level 2 assessment is required for the TIC and Events proposals and these are 
being undertaken by the management team.  
 
The Arts Centre and Civic Theatre will require a level 1/2 assessment and this will 
be led by the management team through the service redesign process that will be 
carried out in the coming year. 


